

April 22 & 23, 2023

Howell's Mill Christian Assembly Camp | Ona, WV

PLEASE REGISTER BY FRIDAY, APRIL 14

Camp Good Grief is designed for children who have experienced the loss of a loved one.

In hopes of reaching bereaved children in our area as well as their families, we are hosting our Camp Good Grief/Family Retreat weekend April 22 and April 23, 2022.

On Sat., April 22, Camp Good Grief sessions will be held from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. for children ages 6 to 16.

During this day, the children will attend multiple sessions on grief and discuss different things they have faced or may face with regard to their grief. They will also participate in fun team building exercises as well as make a memorial craft.

Then on Sunday, April 23, we will invite the children back along with their families for our Good Grief Family Retreat from 9 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

This day will be spent learning about how families grieve by acknowledging both their similarities and differences. We will host family sessions covering communication and feelings associated with grief. Lunch will be provided both days along with light snacks. There is no cost to attend, but space is limited and applications for campers and families will be accepted on a first come, first served basis.



Scan the QR code with your phone's camera app or visit us online at for a camper application at hospiceofhuntington.org.



(304) 529-4217 • hospiceofhuntington.org info@hospiceofhuntington.org